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Action Notice 

March 6, 2024 

Please be advised that the Board of Review for the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery 

Education (ACME), the recognized accrediting agency for midwifery and nurse-midwifery education 

programs, convened February 28, 2024 and administered the following actions: 

 

Preaccreditation 

• Montana State University was granted a preaccreditation for 5 years. 

Substantive Changes 

• Approved a substantive change for Georgetown University (organizational 

restructuring) 

 

• Approved a substantive change for Louisiana State University HSC (added an 

additional program offering) 

 

• Approved a substantive change for University of Pennsylvania (program 

restructuring) 

 

Program Closing 

• Wayne State University 

 

For additional information about nurse-midwifery and midwifery accreditation and or the actions 

described, please contact ACME via email support@theacme.org. 

 

  


